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CITY OF MUSCATINE

IN-DEPTH CITY COUNCIL MINUTES

Council Chambers - 7:00 p.m. - March 14,2019

Mayor Diana Broderson called the City Council In-Depth meeting for Thursday, March 14, 2019,
to order at 7:00 p.m. Councilmembers present were Spread, Harvey, Brockert, Saucedo, Bracket.
Councilmembers Malcolm and Fitzgerald arrived at 7:42 p.m.

Public Hearing

Mayor Broderson stated this public hearing concerns the acquisition or condemnation of all or a
portion of property for street improvements included in the Mississippi Drive Corridor Project.

There was a question regarding the location of the property that was answered by Councilmember
Brackett.

Councilmember Brackett motioned to close the public hearing and there was a second by
Councilmember Spread.

Vote - 5 ayes - 2 absent (Malcolm & Fitzgerald) Motion Carried.

Councilmember Saucedo moved to approve request #2019-0074 approving the contract with the
Blue/White Bargaining Units. Seconded by Councilmember Brockert.

Vote- 5 ayes - 2 absent (Malcolm & Fitzgerald) Motion Carried.

Councilmember Brackett moved to approve request # 2019-0075 approving the contract with the
Police Department. Seconded by Councilmember Brockert.

Vote - 5 ayes, 2 absent (Malcolm, Fitzgerald) Motion Carried.

Councilmember Spread moved to approve request #2019-0076 approving the contract with the Fire
Department. Seconded by Councilmember Harvey.

Vote - 5 ayes, 2 absent (Malcolm, Fitzgerald) Motion Carried.

Next on the agenda was a discussion regarding the removal of parking from one side of West Acre
Drive.

Public Works Director Brian Stineman brought a proposal for parking changes on West Acre Drive.
Mr. Stineman states that public works and public safety vehicles are having trouble making the turn in the
circle. Mr. Stineman suggests that the parking on the inside of the circle be removed to allow more room
for vehicles traveling. He stated he has sent letters to all residents that would be affected inviting them to
come speak at Council Meeting.

Delmer Kuhlers, 1501 West Acre Drive, came forward to discuss his concerns with the reduction
in parking on West Acre Drive. He stated he would suggest alternate parking on different days of the week.
Mr. Kuhlers stated where he lived in MarshalItown, they did alternate parking and it worked out great.


















